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The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro

Chair, Committee on Appropriations Ranking Member, Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the “Arrowhead Water Well Project” in Fiscal Year 2024.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of North Canton, OH, whose
offices are located at 145 N Main Street, North Canton, OH 44720. The location of this
project is 1500 Rogwin Circle SW, North Canton, OH 44270. The City of North Canton
would use this to establish an additional water source with lower chloride levels to
combine with output from the North Canton PWS’ existing wells, in order to stabilize
overall chloride levels in the water supply, and comply with Ohio EPA regulations. This
funding is a good use of taxpayer funds because it will provide residents of North Canton
with access to safe drinking water with significantly reduced risk of chemical
contamination.

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 1452
of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12.

[ certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my
immediate family.

Sincerel

milia Strong Sykes
Member of Congress

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



